
Outcome of Saint Anne’s Parish Pastoral Council Meeting 
 Tuesday 4 October 2016  
 
Twelve members attended and apologies were received from five members. 
Mary Devlin led the opening prayers and Scripture reading. 
Minutes of the previous meeting held on 6 September 2016 were approved.   
 
Matters Arising From the Previous Meeting Included:  

a) Youth Holy Door Visit 
A small number partook in this event. 
b) GIFT 
A decision on continuing the GIFT program will be made at Christmas as only a few 
children attended this year. 

 
Parish Holy Door Visit 
Preparations were made for the visit on Thursday 6 October. 
 
Parish Assembly 
The Assembly will be held on Monday 7 November at 7 pm in the Upper Room in the 
Parish Centre.  The following Agenda was agreed: 
a) Welcome by Carol  
b) Opening prayer by Sister Mary 

c) Overview of Year (Francis) 
d) Bodybuilders speaker (intro by Chair) 
e) GIFT speaker (intro by Chair) 
f) Fr. Pat Sheehan (intro by Chair) 
g) Outline of plans for 2016/17 (Francis) 
h) Thanks and final prayer by Fr. Feargal 
 
Alpha Course 
Volunteer leaders, who will be trained, are required for the new Alpha course being 
organised in the Devenish Complex, by St. Anne's, Queen of Peace, St. Michael's and Lowe 
Memorial. Training will be by Catholic Alpha members. 
 
PPC Retreat in Dromantine 
Travel arrangements were made and topics for discussion will include youth, new council 
and next years' activity. 
 
Parish Dates to Note 
6 October  Parish Visit to Holy Door 
13 October  Diocesan Celebrating Family Ministry in St. Joseph's at 7.00 pm 
7 November   Parish Assembly 
11 November  Annual Dromantine Retreat 
 

Date of Next Meeting:  Tuesday 6 December.   7.00pm for 7.20pm. 
 
The meeting closed with a prayer 

 


